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30 January 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 7 students 
 

Re: Year 7 Trip to Mountfitchet Castle, Stansted, Essex  
 

We are delighted to offer your child the opportunity to visit Mountfitchet Castle in Essex.  The students will be 
spending half the day at Mountfitchet Castle, which is a Norman Motte and Bailey Castle and Village, re-constructed 
on its original historic ancient site and is a national historical monument.  The other half of the day will be spent in 
the local town centre, where the students will be practising their Geography skills in an urban environment. 
 

Details for these trips are as follows:   
 

Date:      Tuesday 19 March 2019 
Departure time:  9.00am 
Return Time:   5.00pm (approximately, traffic dependent) 
Destination:   Mountfitchet Castle, Stansted, Essex 
Method of transport:    Coach 
Lunch:       Packed lunch, snacks and water  
Dress code: Sensible comfortable clothes and shoes with a waterproof coat in case of inclement 

weather 
Cost:    £22   
 

Please complete the attached consent form and return it with payment to Mrs McLeod via Student Services in an 
envelope with your child’s name and “Mountfitchet Castle” on the front. Payment can be made online, in cash or 
by cheque made payable to Esher C of E High School.  If you are paying for the trip online, you can also email the 
consent form to jmcleod@esherhigh.surrey.sch.uk.   
 

If there are any concerns regarding payment for this trip, please contact the Headteacher, in writing.  This should 
be indicated on the consent form to ensure that a place is allocated while this request is being processed.   
   
Please see the school website for the standard terms and conditions for trips at Esher C of E High School, including 
allocation of places and cancellation information.   
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at the school if you have any queries about this trip.   
 

Yours faithfully   

 
Mrs H Sweeney 
Head of History / Geography Lead 
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